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Removing vote by mail would be a huge mistake. Without vote by mail many young 

mothers like myself would find it near impossible to vote. Trying to find childcare for a 

long wait to vote or bringing small children with us to vote is not only difficult but 

would discourage many from voting at all. Please keep vote by mail for us young 

mothers, our elderly who cannot easily access in person voting, and our 

immunocompromised citizens who want our voices heard.  


